
16 0ct 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. 3H. S.               2023

Addendum To Division Memorandum No. 363, a. 2023
titled "Division Seminar on Systematic and Com|irehensive Professional

Development for Beginning Teachers Batch 2"

To Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Olc-chief, clD
Chief, SGOD
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads

1.         Relative to the declaration of the city Mayor on october 20, 2023, as a non-
working  holiday  in  Angeles  City,  the  participants  in  the  Division  Seminar  on
Systematic  and  Comprehensive  Professional  Development for Begirming Teachers
Batch 2" held on October 18-20, 2023, please be informed that teachers and Division
personnel who will attend on October 20,  2023 are entitled to a one  (1) day service
credit as per DepEd Order No.  53.s.  2023 on "Updated Guidelines on the Grant of
Service  Credits  to  Teachers,   Section  g."  and  DO  30,   s.   2016  on  "Policies  and
Guidelines on Overtime Services and Payment in the Department of Education for
Division Personnel".

2.         All concerned participants are reminded to complete and submit the following
documents:

•    accomplishment report
•    duly signed DTRCS F`orm 48

3.         The rest of the contents found in the memorandum remain the same.

4.         Immediate   and   wide   dissemination   of  and   strict   compliance   with   this
memorandum are earnestly desired.
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